TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER March 7, 2016

April 5, 2016 is the next general election The polls are open from 7:00 am until 8:00 pm. Please
remember to bring proof of residency if you are a new voter in the township or have a new name or
address. Also, remember to bring a picture ID to the polling place. You cannot vote unless you have a
picture ID. We had a good turnout at the primary election and no one forgot. Thank you voters!
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
LIPCOMING MEETINGS:

APRIL 19, 2016 - Annual meeting 7:30 pm

APRIL 20, 2016 - Open Book 1:00 - 3:00 pm

MAY 11, 2016 - Board of Review 6:00 - 8:00 pm

NEW FRANKEN FIRE DEPARTMENT SMELT FRY MAY 6 & 7, 2016 AT THE NEW FRANKEN SPORTSMAN'S CLUB

The Town Supervisors are asking for residents help in cleaning the Town roads ditches. Please think about "adopting a town road" when you are out walking or biking this summer. If there are large pieces of garbage like appliances or tires someone dumped, pull them to the roadside and let the board know. We will pick them up. If you have bags of garbage collected, same thing. We will pick them up. This prevents damage to the Town's mower and tractor and is greatly appreciated.